
SHALER AREA SLOW PITCH SOFTBALL CLUB

Dear Sponsor,

Shaler Area Slow Pitch Softball Club (SASPSC) is entering its 7th season in 2020.  Our organization 
was granted club sport status within the Shaler Area School District in 2014.  During our first season as
a club sport we spent numerous volunteer hours trying to become incorporated and set the club afloat to
embark on a journey that will provide a means for additional junior high and high school student 
athletes to be recognized for their athletic achievements that would otherwise go unnoticed.  During our
1st Club year, we afforded 43 student athletes the opportunity to gain knowledge and fundamental skills
necessary not only for softball, but for personal development.  These student athletes represented 
Shaler Area School District demonstrating superior teamwork, dedication, and personal accountability 
both on the field of play and in the classroom.  While we may be a club sport, we are held to the same 
standards as all school sports.  That brings us to the reason behind our request for sponsorship.  While 
our club is held to the same standards as all other high school sports teams, we do not receive any 
financial support from the school district.  Our coaches are all volunteers, our equipment is all owned 
by individuals and our expenses make playing a club sport expensive.  Your help and financial support 
will be a major reason why our club will be successful for generations to come.  Thanks to generous 
sponsors like you, SASPSC will be able to provide new equipment for the club, reduce personal 
charges associated with the cost for insurance, uniforms, umpires, and season end awards and a 
banquet.  We believe that SASPSC fosters a respectful attitude for winning while maturing our players 
into young leaders.  We welcome your questions and greatly appreciate your sponsorship in our 
organization.

If you would like to support our organization in other ways, please contact a board member listed 
below.  Any donation amount would be a tremendous help to our organization.

On behalf of the Executive Board and the SASPSC family we would like to thank you for your support.
Please feel to call us if you have any questions regarding your sponsorship.

Thank you,
Shaler Area Slow Pitch Softball Club Executive Board

Dave Petrakos Tim Fugh DJ Masartis Dawn Grindland
President Vice President Treasurer Secretary
412-789-3666 412-302-2747 412-337-8301 412-849-1099

“Out efforts are focused on educating our student/athletes the techniques, rules and sportsmanship attitudes associated with the sport of slow pitch softball”



SHALER AREA SLOW PITCH SOFTBALL CLUB

Thank you for sponsoring Shaler Area Slow Pitch Softball Club for 2020.
Please make checks payable to SASPC and mail to:  

SASPSC
Attn: DJ Masartis
81 Hickory Street

Pittsburgh, PA 15223

Sponsor: ______________________________________________ Check #:________

Contact Name: ____________________________________  Phone #:_____________

Email: ________________________________________________________________

Your Website Address (for posting on SASPSC site):  ___________________________

Signature: _____________________________________________  Date: ___________

Select Level $ Level Website Listing Business Name on Player T-Shirt

$100 YES N/A

$200 YES YES

**Other $
Amount

*T-shirts may have multiple business names.
** Please specify other $ amount if you are not donating the $100 or $200 level

On behalf of the Executive Board the SASPSC family we would like to thank you for your support.  
Please feel free to call us if you have any questions regarding your sponsorship.

Thank you,

Shaler Area Slow Pitch Softball Club Executive Board

Dave Petrakos Tim Fugh DJ Masartis Dawn Grindland
President Vice President Treasurer Secretary
412-789-3666 412-302-2747 412-337-8301 412-849-1099


